
 
 
 
 February 1, 2012 
 
 
 

PCRB CIRCULAR NO. 1596 
 
 

To All Members of the PCRB:  
 
 

Re:  APRIL 1, 2012 LOSS COST REVISION APPROVAL 
 

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 
 
 
As detailed in PCRB Circular No. 1595 of January 31, 2012, the Insurance Commissioner has 
approved Bureau Filing No. C-361, the April 1, 2012 Loss Cost Filing.   
 
This circular will provide additional information that was inadvertently omitted from that 
announcement. 
 
Additional Revisions to Designated Auditable Payrolls for executive officers and 
musicians/entertainers. 
 

 Executive officer minimum weekly payroll – revised from $400 to $450 
 Musicians/entertainers – revised from $400 to $450 

 
Questions regarding the approved April 1, 2012 Loss Cost Filing may be directed to me at 
Extension 4413 or twisecarver@pcrb.com or to Michael Doyle, Chief Actuary, at Extenions 4480 
or mdoyle@pcrb.com. 
 
Manual revisions will be updated on our website (http://www.pcrb.com) at a later date. 
 
 
 Timothy L. Wisecarver 
 President  
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Remember to visit our web site at www.pcrb.com for more information about this 
and other topics. 


